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Spare uniform and 


pre-loved books





Do you have a child that no longer attends Firthmoor? We can make very good use of any unwanted school uniform which is still in good condition.  Please leave at the school office if you can help.





Also, if you are sorting out your child’s book shelf, we are always very grateful to receive any pre-loved children’s books, to fill up our school library and shelves around school.  Once again, just leave at the school office if you’re able to help.





Thank you.





Upcoming Date Reminders





Friday 15th February – break up for half term holiday at 3.05pm


Monday 25th February – return to school at 8.55am


Friday 5th April – break up for Easter holiday at 3.05pm


Tuesday 23rd April – return to school at 8.55am











Messages


Whilst we are happy to take messages to pass on to your children regarding end of school arrangements, we must ask that you telephone school before 2.40pm.


Due to the busy nature of our admin office, we cannot guarantee messages taken after this time will reach your child in time before they leave.  Thank you.





Nursery places


Is your child soon turning 3 or already 3?  Do you have relatives or friends with a child who is ready to start Nursery? We have places available in our setting with an immediate start.  Your child will thrive in our happy and vibrant atmosphere.  Call school now on 01325 244001 for an informal chat or to arrange a visit.





Car parking


Unfortunately, once again, we have received complaints regarding the way cars are being parked inconsiderately on the road at the front of school. This poses a danger to the children and, as motorists, we all have a duty of care to ensure their safety when crossing the road outside of school.  There are yellow ‘zig-zag’ lines which MUST NOT be parked on during certain times and the police will be notified of anyone causing an obstruction or danger during the hours of restriction.





Please do not use the school car park unless you are exempt with a ‘blue badge’.  If you have a badge, please register it at the school office.  This will then allow you to use the allocated space within our car park.  Using the car park without the exemption of a blue badge becomes a health & safety issue.  We are not responsible or held liable for any accident or damage occurring through prohibited use of the car park.





Preston Park Museum Visit


Mrs Morrow’s and Mrs Blagg’s class will be visiting Preston Park Museum in Eaglescliffe next month.  They will be viewing the work of artist Lucy Pittaway, which links in with their current topic of British artists.  Whilst there, they will also visit the ‘Victorian Street’, which links to their current story of The Ice Monster, by David Walliams.





2019/2020


school calendar


Copies of the school dates calendar for the next academic year 2019/2020 are now available from the school office.





Benchball at St Aidan’s





Following our visit to St Aidan’s in December to participate in a Benchball competition, Year 6’s have been invited back for a 


re-match.


Once again, they will join children from other primary schools to compete to win medals and a trophy for their school.  


Mr Goodwin from St Aidan’s kindly organises these competitions to bring children together for heart-pumping fun to encourage healthy lifestyles through sport.





Reception visit to Bowes Museum


Next month, children from our Reception classes will visit The Bowes Museum in Durham to participate in the ‘Take one Picture’ project.  They will look at the painting ‘Cattle Market in Antwerp’ by Alexander Van Bredael.  


They will then produce paintings and models back at school based on that painting, which will be exhibited at The Bowes Museum in June, with an opportunity for their parents to share in the experience on a date to be announced.








